
 
          
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
March 10, 2021 
 

Dear East Side Employees,  

The district and ESTA negotiating teams met today for a third day of negotiations for 2021-2024.  
We proposed and discussed several articles and came to agreements on Appendix B and C.  
Following today’s productive session, the teams are ready and looking forward to continuing 
negotiations next Wednesday toward equitable communities. 

 
Thank you, 

Brandon Rosato (ESTA Chief Negotiator) and Glenn Vander Zee (Associate Superintendent – Human 
Resources) 

 


